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Issued on behalf of Port of Sheerness Ltd. the Statutory Harbour Authority for the River Medway and The Swale 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded at the Peel Ports Group Port Control Centre. 

 
No. 20 – 2024 
 

The Swale – Queenborough Harbour 
Submerged Vessel / Obstruction 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that work to recover a sunken vessel in Queenborough 
Harbour has been completed, however, the vessel has been towed to a location where it will 
be broken up and removed. The wreck now lies in the following approximate position which 
is in shore of and adjacent to Queenborough All Tide Landing 
 

51° 25. 025N – 000° 44. 261 E     -    Admiralty Chart 2572 Refers 
 

 
 
The remnants of the boat are submerged just below the surface at high water but are 
marked with a number of pellet buoys and surrounded by spill booms which will collect any 
debris coming from the wreck.  
 
All vessels are requested to keep clear of the obstruction until it has been fully removed. 
 
Further information can be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74 (Callsign 
“Medway VTS”) or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. (Recorded Lines) 
 
Marine Operations Department       24th April 2024 

Peel Ports London Medway  
 


